
 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ No. 47 – NOVEMBER 8, 2021 
INFORMATION 

 
 
To pastoral teams, 
To priests, deacons, PCLs, LPAs,   
To the faithful active in their communities, 
To members of religious communities, 
To Archdiocese staff,  
  
Good morning Brothers and Sisters! 
 
New health guidelines 
 
New health guidelines for our places of worship will be in effect as of Monday, November 15, 2021. A communiqué 
is being prepared outlining the directions recommended by Archbishop Christian Lépine for places of worship 
within his diocese. This communiqué will be forwarded to you as soon as possible. 
  
However, a meeting of the Diocesan Deconfinement Committee will be held Wednesday, November 10, at 
12:30 p.m. During this meeting, you will have the necessary information in order to carry out activities in your 
places of worship practising the best discernment possible. This meeting must not be missed! I appreciate your 
making a special effort to attend. 

 

Zoom meeting : 

https://umontreal.zoom.us/j/85411385690?pwd=NXFCQmMvVlVIR0NxZnUxQkZyRGNwUT09 

 

Meeting ID : 854 1138 5690 

Code: 577826 

One touch – mobile phone  

+16475580588,,85411385690# Canada 

+17789072071,,85411385690# Canada 

 
In Him, 
 

 
 
+Alain Faubert, VG 
Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal 

https://diocesemontreal.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a433eb20c800445084b2a96b3&id=710d31b308&e=87e94e5b6b

